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ATTACHMENT A

Il
1 LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS*®
-OF THE MONTEREY PENINSULA

January 25, 2006

Michelle Knight

Chair, Board of Directors -

Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
By Fax (831) 644-9560

SUBJECT: FORMATION OF A CITIZENS' ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Dear Chair Knight and Members of the Board of Directors:

The League of Women Voters of the Monterey Peninsula supports creation of a citizens’
committee to advise the Monterey Peninsula Water Management District Board. This
committee would allow the community to more fully participate in the decision-making
process and would provide views and recommendations in addition to those from the

- Policy Advisory and Technical Advisory Committees. Experience. throughout California
shows that infrastructure needs are most successfully addressed when all segments of
the community have opportunities for effective participation. :

Members of the League of Women Voters of the Monterey Peninsula have extensiv_é .
knowledge on water issues, having first studied water supply, water quality, and water

management in 1984 and again in 1994. We would be very interested in serving on a
citizen’s_advisory committee if one is created.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, . | | N .

v M'arilynv axner

President
PO BOX 1995 ' . 648-VOTE (s48-8683)
Monterey CA 93942 _ ' LWVMPca@yahoo.com
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